
[Policy_Details] What is the refund policy in the Philippines? 

In the Philippines, airline refund policies generally depend on the airline’s specific rules and 
the type of ticket purchased +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). Each airline operating in the 
country—such as Philippine Airlines, Cebu Pacific, and others—has its own guidelines 
regarding cancellations and refunds +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

For refundable tickets, passengers can usually cancel and request a full or partial refund, 
subject to any applicable fees or deadlines +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). These tickets are typically 
more expensive but offer greater flexibility +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

For non-refundable tickets, which are more common especially for budget airlines, refunds are 
generally not provided for voluntary cancellations +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). Instead, passengers 
may receive travel credits or vouchers that can be used for future flights within a set validity 
period +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

Philippine airlines often allow a 24-hour grace period for cancellations or changes without 
penalty if the booking was made directly through the airline and the request is within 24 hours of 
purchase +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

In cases where the airline cancels a flight, passengers are entitled to a full refund or rebooking 
options at no additional cost +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

Travelers are advised to carefully review the specific refund and cancellation policies of the 
airline at the time of booking and retain all transaction records +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

In summary, refund policies in the Philippines vary by airline and ticket type, with refundable 
tickets offering more straightforward refunds, non-refundable fares usually providing travel 
credits, and a 24-hour cancellation window available for some bookings +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

 


